
AFL FOIA <foia@aflegal.org>

FOIA #2022-02154
BOP-OGC-EFOIA-S (BOP) <BOP-OGC-EFOIA-S@bop.gov> Mon, Jun 13, 2022 at 10:37 AM
To: AFL FOIA <foia@aflegal.org>
Cc: Michael Ding <michael.ding@aflegal.org>

Hello,  
 
In response to your email of June 10, 2022, the BOP has received part of the records requested.  We are
processing the records and will release the records on a rolling basis.   We are still waiting to receive the
remainder of the responsive records for processing. 
 
Please be advised that due to necessary operational changes as a result of the national emergency
concerning the novel coronavirus disease (COVID-19) outbreak, there may be some delay in the processing
of your request. 
  
For your general information, requests are processed on a first in, first out basis. Your request will be
processed as soon as possible.   
  
You may continue to monitor the status of your request at https://www.bop.gov/foia/index.jsp#tabs-6 by
entering the request number and clicking the "search” button.  
 

Thank you,  

L. Stokes
FOIA/Privacy Act Branch
Office of General Counsel
Federal Bureau of Prisons

From: AFL FOIA <foia@aflegal.org>
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 2:25 PM
To: BOP-OGC-EFOIA-S (BOP) <BOP-OGC-EFOIA-S@bop.gov>
Cc: Michael Ding <michael.ding@aflegal.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: FOIA #2022-02154
 
[Quoted text hidden]
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